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22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
                                    

Early Years Christmas Performance 2024 
 
 
We are excited to invite you to our Early Years Christmas Performance. 
 
Early Years: Each class will perform a song and sing a song together – the performance will last 
approximately 15 minutes  
 
Tuesday 10th December, 9.30am – EYSG Parents/Carers invited to watch  
 
Thursday 12th December, 2.30pm – EYKS Parents/Carers invited to watch 
 
Costume  

    
If possible, please could you provide a party outfit for them to wear.  
 

In class we will be making a Santa headband for each child to wear. 
 
Please could your child bring their costume in a named bag as soon as possible and no later than 
Friday 6th December. Please ensure all items of clothing are named. 
 
If you have any difficulty providing any of the above, please let a member of the Early Years team 
know and they will do their best to help. 
 
Many thanks for your support as always, 
 
 
The Early Years Team 
 

 


